Community Planning Aberdeen
Sustainable City Outcome Improvement Group
Meeting on Teams 16th September 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]Present: Ann Wakefield, Emma Christie, Joanna Murray, Lavina Massie, Sinclair Laing, Sue Lawrence, Jillian Evans, John Ashton, Allison Swanson, Richard Findlay, Fiona Mann, David Dunne, Philip Evans, and Kelly Wiltshire
Apologies: Steven Shaw
The purpose of this meeting was to go through five revised Project Charters and approve them.
Resilience Planning Project Charter
Discussion on is the change idea still appropriate, discussions around motivation and insurance for communities.
Want to continue community engagement and activation through champions.
How do we engage and get leadership and people coming forward to be a community connector.
Emphasising how statutory bodies can support communities to empower themselves.
Project Charter was approved by the group
Climate Change and Green Champions Project Charter
No direct link from locality plans but is a key issue that everyone can help and influence.
Staff involved with green champions. Charter focused on public sector workforce. Some discussion on whether change ideas should include wider public. This work will be picked up in other work streams.
The group approved the Charter.
Walking Project Charter
Discussions around the charter and some ideas around linking to Core paths review, dog waste bins and health walks.
The group approved the Charter
Waste Project Charter
The group were given an update on developments in providing reusable sanitary products. 
The group approved the charter
Community Run Green Spaces Charter
The group had some concerns about this project charter now the scope had moved from not just well-being but to also nature and biodiversity. There were comments that there was not enough on nature and biodiversity in the plan.
The group agreed to approve the plan on the basis that it would be tweaked and that there was another Project Charter coming forward in early 2022 focussed on nature and biodiversity.
